Hello Friends

Many of you are aware of the passing of my husband, after a short 6 week bout with cancer. This was a
sudden and devastating change for me personally, as well as for the Northmen, which Alan founded 30
years ago. We were in a dilemma to know what to do or whether to even try to continue. | quickly
found out that | couldn’t just sit at home. Brad was ready and willing to continue with whatever route
we chose to do. He has been a vital part of our ministry for some 14 years, and feels like family. We
needed to keep the trio harmony sound, so the first of January, Mathew Henry joined us. Mat sang
with us in the late 1990’s for a couple years ; he hadn’t sang for awhile, and was glad to be singing again.
He currently lives in Vandalia, Ohio, as he lived in Ohio when he sang with us before.

We will continue to host the Northern Gospel Singing Convention. Our son, Scotty, and Brad wanted to
continue the Convention that my husband founded and was so dear to his heart. We have renamed the
convention - The Alan Godsey Memorial Northern Gospel Singing Convention in his honor. This will be
the 20" year. The dates are August 1,2, 3, 2019, held at Sunnycrest Baptist Family Life Center in Marion,
Indiana. We are again expecting around 40 artists to share in this very special 3 days of fellowship and
inspiration. Scotty is planning to be here all 3 days. Please plan to be with us.

We did not do the annual Winter Singfest at Dutchtown Brethren in Warsaw, Indiana as it was too soon
to get it put together. We are hoping to have it January 5, 2020. Stay tuned for details.

Many other concert dates are listed on the website schedule through 2019, and we continue to add
dates through the year. We would be happy to come sing at your church or event. The Northmen &
Cathy are very thankful to have been ministering the Gospel for 30 years as of March, 2019.

For information on events or booking of The Northmen & Cathy, contact Cathy Godsey, 260-348-5164
Or alangodsey@gmail.com... Cathy Alan Godsey face book

Please continue to keep us in your prayers as we navigate this new journey with God’s help.

Sincerely

Cathy Godsey



